St Patrick's Parish Gundagai

Homer Street, PO Box 204, Gundagai 2722 - Phone (02) 69 441029 - Parish Priest: Fr.Sijo Email: gundagai@cg.org.au

9th SEPTEMBER 2017 - 23rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR A

MASS TIMETABLE

Saturday 6:00pm Mass
Sunday NO MASS
Monday NO MASS
Tuesday 5:45pm
Wednesday 5:45pm Liturgy
Friday 5:45pm Liturgy

Mass at Uralba last Saturday of the month 11am Weekend Mass Saturday 6pm Vigil

Tumut Sat. Vigil Mass 6pm Tumut Sun. Mass 10am Jugiong 10 Sept. 9am

CONFESSION

Sat. 5.00pm - 5.30pm. Or any time by request

BAPTISMS

Saturday 6.00pm during Vigil Mass or 11am 3rd Saturday of each month. Contact A Saunderson 0408441317 D Reardon 0448787788 Meg Lloyd 0439454251

	9 SEPT 2017		10 SEPT 2017		16 SEPT 2017		17 SEPT2017
Acolytes	Peter Reardon		NO MASS		Bill Barton		NO MASS
Readers	School children				Peter Gain		
Offertory	School children				George & Jenny Elliott		
Altar Servers	Peter Reardon Isaac Pearce				Ruby Wilson Lochie Wilson		
Sanctuary St V de Paul			& Liz Maher n & Mick Howe		Colleen Jones & Monica Reardon Bev & Sandy Mellis		
Home Communion 10 SEPTEMBER		Jill Jones			Peter Gain		Liz Maher
Home Communion 17 SEPTEMBER		Marie Nelson			Laurie Byron		Michael Marffy

Prayers for the eternal repose of the souls of: Recently deceased – Fr. Mayne, Stan Smart, Lisa Anderson, Pat Worsnop, Kevin Heydon, Sam Hartwig, Kevin Deep, Fran Piper, Dorothy Nicholls, Garret Barry (Ann Metcalfe's brother), Mark Jones, Janice Crust, Brian Booby, Sr. Elizabeth North, Sr. Maria Goretti Pearson, Sr. Joan Westblade, Marj Annetts.

Anniversaries - We remember all who have died and whose anniversaries occur at this time. Mary Lott, Pauline Kingwill.

Mass offering & prayers have also been requested for the following – Deceased members of the Lott & Kingwill families.

Prayers for the sick – Bill Carberry, Tom Argaet, Sr. Dympna O'Brien (Ireland) Paula Maloney (Reardon), Bruce Graham, Ben Lott, Mary Fitzpatrick, Jack Turner, Marie Shooks, Louise Cook, Peter Carberry, Keith Tozer, Louise Kilby. Rob Glazebrook.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

We congratulate children from our parish and state schools who have made their First Holy Communion.

We pray that their love for the Mass and devotion to Jesus in the Sacrament of the Eucharist will continue to grow stronger each day.

FATHER'S DAY APPEAL COLLECTION FOR RETIRED PRIESTS 9th SEPTEMBER

Father's Day Appeal collection will be taken up at Mass this Saturday 9th September. All loose monies on the 2nd collection will go to this appeal.

ROSARY

Rosary will be said in the Church on

Tuesday 12th September at 10:30am to pray for vocations and world peace. Australia Needs Fatima.

Special Fatima 100th anniversary Rosary beads and rosary booklet can be purchased for \$5.00 (incl postage & handling)

To order call 02 9715 2324 or email info@fatima.org.au.

SAVE THE DATE MARIAN PROCESSION

Archbishop Christopher extends an invitation to all Catholics of the Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn to attend the 2017 Marian Procession at St.Clement's Monastery, Galong on **Sunday 8**th **October**.

AFFORDABLE ACCOMMODATION IN SYDNEY

Sisters of Charity Outreach operates a great service for regional NSW residents who need to attend medical appointments and hospital in Sydney.

Chisholm Cottage accommodation is located at Westmead (near Parramatta)
For bookings phone Sonia Fingleton
02 9633 4228

Emai:l chisholmcottage@outreach.net.au

Contact details for Fr. Sijo – Mobile 0470110189 Tumut Parish 69474599

THE EUCHARIST

The Eucharist is the centre of the Catholic faith, and according to the Catechism of the Catholic Church, it is the source and summit of Christian life. In John 6:55-56, Jesus clearly states that, "My flesh is true food, and my blood is true drink. Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood remains in me and I in him." At the Last Supper, Jesus instituted the Eucharistic sacrifice of His Body and Blood.

He took bread, and when he had given thanks He broke it and gave it to them, saying, "This is my body which is given for you. Do this is remembrance of me".

TUESDAY MASS AND ADORATION
Mass on Tuesday 12th September at 5:45pm
followed by adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.

INVITATION FROM MOST REVEREND CHRISTOPHER PROWSE CATHOLIC ARCHBISHOP OF CANBERRA AND GOULBURN

The Solemn Blessing and opening of St. Christopher's Pastoral and Residential Centre will be held on **Wednesday 20th September 2017** 2:00pm-4:00pm, 55 Franklin Street, Manuka. Refreshments will be served and there will be an opportunity to tour St. Christopher's Pastoral Centre.

RSVP by Wednesday **13th September 2017.** 02 62399 800 or reception@cg.org.au

MERCY WALK 24th SEPTEMBER

The fifth Mercy walk for Women will be held on on Sunday 24th September commencing at the intersection of Cunningar Road and Campbellfields Road, Boorowa to St. Clement's Monastery Galong, the distance is approximately 23 kilometres.

The walk is in support of Karinya House which provides shelter and support for mothers and babies.

Contact Teena McGrath 0437 272 000 for details

BANKING DETAILS ST. PATRICK'S PARISH

BSB 062 786 A/C No. 14943

PARISH WEBSITE

Parish web site is: www.st.patricksgundagai.com.au